
 

June 15, 2022 
Delivered by email 

regionalclerk@york.ca 
York Region  
Attention: Clerks Department 
17250 Yonge Street  
Newmarket, ON L3Y 6Z1 
 
RE: Correspondence from the Town of Arnprior, re: Support for Humanitarian 
Efforts in Ukraine 

Please be advised the above-noted matter was placed before Council at its meeting held 
on June 1, 2022 and the following resolution was passed: 

1) That Council receive the correspondence from the Town of Arnprior regarding support for 
humanitarian efforts in Ukraine for information; and 

2) That Council support the humanitarian efforts in Ukraine with a $1,000 donation to the 
Canadian Red Cross Ukraine Humanitarian Crisis Appeal; and 

3) That Council direct Staff to forward this resolution to all York Region Municipalities 
encouraging a similar or greater donation. 

Yours truly, 

 
Kristina Lepik, Council Coordinator 
(905) 642-4130 
 
cc.  Town of Arnprior 
 Town of Aurora 
 Town of East Gwillimbury 
 Town of Georgina 
 Township of King 
 City of Markham 
 Town of Newmarket 
 City of Richmond Hill 

City of Vaughan 
 

 


